
Nordic Hedge Fund Industry Report 2018

Stockholm (HedgeNordic) – HedgeNordic is pleased to have to have published the annual Nordic
Hedge Fund Industry Report.

On the first pages of the report, we made an effort to dissect to Nordic hedge fund space and
present data, numbers, some facts and fiction we hoped you´d find relevant.

This edition of the Nordic hedge fund industry report will look into what institutional investors (and
jury members to the Nordic Hedge Award) consider to be some characteristics of a good hedge fund,
and investigate if hedge funds and family offices are distant cousins, and carry some of the same
DNA. The report also looks at how Nordic pension funds invest in equities and what role ESG plays
in that.

We are introducing three four new launches that come with very different prefixes. We introduce a
new series in this report, having a segment of the hedge fund industry “in focus” and have selected
fund of hedge funds under the microscope.

HedgeNordic spoke to many interesting managers for this publication from across the Nordics and
discussed their strategies, views on markets and the world, on risk and risk appetite and much,
much more, to share with you, right here: HNIR 2018.

You may also flip through the publication, below:
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